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T R A N S L A T I O N 

 
 
June 10, 2021 
Circular N° SBP-GSF-FID-0066-2021 
 
General Manager  
 
 

Subject:  Submittal of information. Warning on 
information circulating about PedidosYa  

 
Dear General Manager: 
 
We would like to inform you hereby that by means of a letter dated June 2, 2021, received by the 
Superintendency on June 3, 2021, PedidosYa requests us to inform the banks of the market of the 
circulation of letters misusing the logo of the company, allegedly signed by senior executives of the 
company.  
 
In this regard, PedidosYa communicates that it has adopted the following measures for the validation of 
such letters: 
 

1. Job letters must be validated through the e-mail address (along with the letter) to the following e-
mail address: anabella.riera@pedidosya.com 
 

2. Commercial reference letters must be validated through the e-mail address (along with the letter) 
to the following e-mail address: marihorbys.garcia@pedidosya.com  

 
For further reference, we have enclosed the letter dated June 2, 2021, received by the Superintendency, 
on the communication sent by PedidosYa 
 
Considering the above, and as requested by PedidosYa we kindly request you to provide the relevant 
instructions to your staff. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Digitally signed by [S]  
NAME CASTILLO CHANG,  
AMAURI ARIEL – ID 8-238-386 
Date: 2021.06.10  17:39:49 - 05’00’ 

 
Amauri A. Castillo  
Superintendent 
 
Enc.: A/s 
 
/aas 
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